

CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, OK 74465-0948 (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

April 14, 1994

Barbara E. Taylor, PH.D., President American Home Economics Association 1555 King Street Alexandria, VA 22314

Dear Dr. Taylor:

Thank you for your letter of March 10, 1994 inviting me to be the keynote speaker during the 86th annual meeting of the American Home Economics Association on June 24-28, 1995 in New Orleans, Louisiana.

This is to advise that I will tentatively accept the invitation. Please check back with my Assistant, Nita Cochran in December or January as my schedule is subject to change for tribal activities.

2/1

Again, thank you and best wishes.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief